
Appendix 1: Corporate Directors’ Decisions under Financial Regulation B10

Corporate Director Reference Amount Description of Decision Justification for Decision Contractor’s Name and 

Address

Date signed Contact

Debbie Jones

Children's Services

014-2016/17 £215,000 Adoption of a capital 

estimate to provide 

additional capacity at 

Langdon Park School 6th 

Form.

Langdon Park School has a 6th form which is 

increasing in size as the school becomes more 

successful. This scheme will provide four 

additional classrooms by September, whilst the 

long term scheme to meet accommodation 

needs is developed.

Tower Hamlets Schools Ltd

2 London Bridge

London

SE1 9RA

13/07/2016 Calvin Coughlan

Children's Services 

Resources

Ext. 4328

Aman Dalvi

Development & Renewal

020-2016/17 £234,000 Virement for the purpose 

of establishing a 

framework agreement for 

the appointment of 

specialist consultants to 

review the financial 

viability assessments that 

are submitted in relation 

to major planning 

applications.

This framework approach will support the 

decision making process on planning 

applications by securing an opinion from a 

professionally accredited consultant. This will 

allow officers to be confident that they have 

secured the best outcome when making 

recommendations to Members of Planning 

Committee and reduces the risk of legal 

challenge.

The costs of the appointments from the 

framework, estimated at £234,000 over a three 

year period, will be met from the fees generated 

by the Planning service.

N/A 19/07/2016 Joseph Ward

Major Project 

Development

Ext. 2343

Aman Dalvi

Development & Renewal

026-2016/17 £122,915 Adoption of a capital 

estimate in order that 

payments of Section 106 

resources can be made to 

Transport for London to 

fund the relocation of the 

Vaughan Way cycle 

docking station to a new 

site in Dock Street. 

A Section 106 contribution was received in 

respect of the London Dock development (the 

former News International site) for the specific 

purpose of relocating the Vaughan Way cycle 

docking station. In order for the funding to be 

transferred to Transport for London, the scheme 

needs to be incorporated into the capital 

programme.

N/A 21//07/16 Helen Green

Planning & Building 

Control

Ext. 3124
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